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Comments: Ms. Linda Jackson

Forest Supervisor, Payette National Forest

500 N. Mission Street

McCall, ID 83638

linda.jackson@usda.gov

Dear Ms. Jackson,

I am writing to urge the Forest Service to extend the public comment period deadline to the full 120 days. The
DEIS document is gargantuan and is very time consuming to read. As the DEIS took several years to complete,
120 days is a small percentage of time comparable to the time it took to draft the study. Secondly, I've found the
only helpful way to make it though this voluminous document is with the help of others. In a time of the COVID-19
Pandemic, getting together in large groups as become difficult or not possible for many. In a time of responsible
gathering, it is imperative that the USFS extend the deadline so the public has the full ability under NEPA to
review the documents in the DEIS for the Stibnite project. Thank you for insuring a safe and fair public input

process.

Thank you



